
Havant Borough Council is 
running a consultation on your 
local conservation area - make 
sure you have your say…

OLD BEDHAMPTON 

www.havant.gov.uk/oldbedhampton

Havant Borough Council is undertaking an official review of the Old 
Bedhampton conservation area, which includes invaluable feedback 
from the local community. With a strong architectural focus, key 
changes recommended in the review are:

• The inclusion of Bidbury Mead into the conservation area

• The inclusion of the Old School and its surroundings into the 
conservation area

• The need for future research and consultation on the land east of 
the Mill Complex

• To find out more information and how to respond to the 
consutlation, visit www.havant.gov.uk/oldbedhampton  
or come along to the drop in session (details below)

This consultation runs from Monday 4 February until 5pm on Friday 

29 March 2019. If you have any queries, there is a drop-in session 

at the Public Service Plaza on Wednesday 6 March from 5pm to 7pm 

where you can speak to a Conservation Officer.

T: 023 9244 6539 
E: policy.design@havant.gov.uk

Planning Policy Team, Public Service 
Plaza, Civic Centre Road, Havant, 
Hampshire, PO9 2AX
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